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WE WOULD LIKE TO 
THANK MEMBERS FOR 

THEIR LETTERS.  
THIS ISSUE’S FEATURED 
CONTRIBUTOR HAS WON 

A $20 VOUCHER FROM 
SPIZZA.

 IF YOU HAVE A MOTORING 
OR TRANSPORTATION 
ISSUE YOU’D LIKE TO 

RAISE, WE WANT TO HEAR  
FROM YOU! EMAIL US AT  
AASMAIL@AAS.COM.SG 

AND YOU COULD WIN 
AN ATTRACTIVE PRIZE. 

LETTERS MAY  
BE EDITED FOR LENGTH 

OR CLARITY.

KEEP TO YOUR LANE
Many drivers, while 
preparing to turn, 
often veer their car 
onto an outer lane 
before making the 
turn. For example, a car 
attempting a right turn 
may swing across to the 
lane on its left before 
making the turn. This 
happens presumably 
because they don’t want 
to make too sharp a turn, 
which will take more 
effort. But doing this is 

YO U R  S AY  O N  T R A N S P O R TAT I O N  I S S U E S

AA REPLIES: 
We can’t agree with 
you more, Tricia. Lane 
integrity is something 
most drivers tend to 
neglect, and this often 
gives rise to accidents. 
One other thing we also 
see is when there are 
two turning lanes, cars 
turning from one often 
veer into the next. 
Needless to say, 
this negligent act 
is also dangerous. 
Together with 
failing to signal 
when turning 
or changing 
lane, these are 
arguably the most 
common reasons 
collisions occur on 
the roads.

Research shows 
that more than 85% of 
road accidents occur 
because of human 
error. Often, these 
transgressions arise from 
ignorance of driving 
safety rules and lack 
of hazard perception. 
The AAS Academy 
offers programmes 
designed to increase 
driver’s risk awareness 
and encourage best 
practices in road safety 
among drivers. These 
programmes aim to 
reduce the number of 
vehicle crashes and 
ultimately save lives. In 
addition, the Academy 
also aims to partner local 
education providers 
and major stakeholders 
to raise road safety 
awareness.

More details about 
these programmes 
can be found on the 
Academy’s website: 
aasacademy.com.sg 
Motorists can also assess 
their knowledge of 
driving risks as well.

dangerous as, although 
they have indicated 
right, they are actually 
moving left, which may 
cause a collision with a 
vehicle coming up on 
their left. In fact, cars 
today have small turning 
radii, while our roads are 
wide enough to facilitate 
turns. Drivers need to be 
diligent about keeping to 
their lanes and be better 
educated about this 
aspect of driving. 
TRICIA LEE


